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POLICE & CRIME COMMISSIONER

Ref 7617/13

12 August 2013

Dear

Re: Request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA)

Thank you for your request for information, which was received by the Nottinghamshire
Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner on 5™ August 2013.

INFORMATION REQUESTED
Since being voted into position could you please detail:

What domestic and/or sexual violence services have you have
commissioned/piloted/trialled/given either solely as the PCC or with any other
partners/stakeholders, etc

Which organisations delivered any work commissioned

How those organisations were selected to deliver work — if no tender/expression of interest/open
tender or other selection type process was used, please explain why

The length and value of any such work and what evaluation there will be

How will future domestic and/or sexual violence work that is paid for by the PCC, or work that is
jointly commissioned with the PCC be widely and fairly advertised within Nottinghamshire?

RESPONSE

Under S 1 (1) (a) of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA), | can confirm that the
Nottinghamshire Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner does hold the information you
have requested.

Please find below answers to your questions:-

A variety of funding has been made available by the Police and Crime Commissioner for
work in this area, for example:

e Commissioned work via the Crime and Disorder Partnership (CDP) and Safer

Nottinghamshire Board (SNB) (contact them directly for details)

e Paid small grants to several third sector organisations working in this area. (Details

would take significant time to analyse and produce)

The main element in response to your question is:
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e In process of commissioning of specific piece of work in relations to Medium Risk Plus
across City and County to reduce domestic abuse, particularly repeat victims. The
specification and details of process will be available on the website shortly.

| would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your interest in the Nottinghamshire
Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner.

Should you have any further enquiries concerning this matter, please write or contact the
Freedom of Information Officer on telephone number 101 Ext 801 2008 or e-malil
nopcc@nottinghamshire.pnn.police.uk.

Yours sincerely
@9@@%&

Lisa Pearson
Office Manager
Nottinghamshire Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner



